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Hillside Dun & Logie Pert Community Council 
Minutes of Meeting held 9 February 2022 

7.30 pm via Zoom 
 

Present:  Christine Russell, Tony Smith, Helen Robertson, Davie McArthur 

 

In attendance:   

 

Apologies: Cllr Duff 

 

Helen Robertson welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

Minute of 8 December 2021, proposed Tony Smith, seconded Helen 

Robertson.    

 

Matters arising 

Caravans, Kinnaber Road, Hillside 

No change in situation.   

 

Flooding on Main Road, Hillside  

Cllr Duff said some progress is being made with work to commence at 

the end of March.  Work to alleviate the flooding at the top of the Main 

Road (Coulls) near the potato field will not commence until later on this 

year.  
 

Cycle route from Marykirk to Montrose 

No update.  

 

Dubton car park 

Cllr Duff stated that boulders had been put down to prevent access to 

the playpark but the position of the boulders require to be altered.   

 

Footpath on Hospital Road 

No update. 

 

 

Planning (see emails from Tony) 

Nothing significant other than Item 22/00027 Welhill Smithy DD10 9LF, 

change of use and erection of dwelling (follows previous refusal in 2009) 

– Cllr Duff said he would speak to planning.   

 

 

 

Cllr Duff 

Correspondence 

All information received has been and will continue to be sent on by 

email.   

 

Brechin and Montrose Pre-Training Introduction Meeting 

Davie attended the Pre-Training on 26 January 2022 and sent a 

summary which was circulated.  He said 10 people took part in this Zoom 

meeting but no conclusions were reached.  More training will happen 

later this year.  

 

 

Treasurer’s report 

Christine informed the members that Gill had paid the full amount of 

secretarial fees due through BACS.  Christine was asked to found out 

from the Council what grants have been paid with a view to finding out 

how much is in the account and whether we can actually pay rent in 

the hall for monthly meetings etc.  

 

 

 

Christine 
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New community council member 

Tony will invite Shane Fleming to our March meeting which is to be held 

in person.  

 

Tony 

Any other business 

Local defibrillators  

Cllr Duff said that Susan Coull is requiring some money for replacement 

defibrillator batteries.  There is some fundraising going on with St Johns 

Ambulance paying half.  Given we do not know how much money is in 

the account, we cannot commit at the moment.  

 

Sunnyside Trust 

Cllr Duff said he’d had a couple of meetings with the Sunnyside Trust 

who are trying to run the recreational block at Sunnyside as a 

Community Hub.   They are trying to engage with the community and 

would like to come along to one of our meetings. 

 

Community Council handbook 

This is to be found online.   

 

2022 Community Council Dates  

March 9th 

April 13th 

May 11th 

June 8th 

July 13th 

NO MEETING IN AUGUST 

August 10th 

September 14th 

October 12th 

November 9th 

December 14th  

 

ALL TO BE HELD IN HILLSIDE VILLAGE HALL 

 

Next meeting 

Wednesday 9 March 2022 at 7.30 pm in Hillside Village Hall.  

 

 


